NOTICE OF POSSIBLE WORK STUDY/MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT NO. 7

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a work study/meeting of the Board of
Directors of the Bennett Fire Protection District No. 7 may occur during the
Special District Association Annual Conference to be held on Wednesday,
September 18, 2019 through Friday September 20, 2019, at the Keystone
Conference Center, 633 Tennis Club Road, Keystone, Colorado 80435. The Board
Members will be attending the Conference and may attend the same session and or
get together at the Conference. The only discussion that may occur during these
meetings would or will be to review any information that is presented at the
Conference and to discuss how it relates to the District. No formal action or
specific discussions on any specific topic will occur at these “chance” meetings of
the Board Members.

Bennett Fire Protection District No. 7
Royce Pindell, President

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing Notice of Work Study Meeting was, by me personally,
posted at the designated location at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.
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